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Woodlands Park Railway Station  

Station upgrade 

 

       

 

The State Government has committed $4.5 million to 

upgrade Woodlands Park Railway Station.  

What’s happening: 

The upgrade includes: 

• re-configuration of the existing shelter structure, including 
demolition of the northern platform building (redundant ticket 
office); 

• upgrade to the platform amenities including seating, bins, 
weather screens and platform voice annunciator; 

• improved platform shelter lighting;  

• improved underpass lighting; 

• platform resurfacing including new line marking and installation 
of tactiles;  

• new wayfinding signage; 

• installation of CCTV and upgrade to the Passage Information 
Display Screens.   

How this affects you: 

To undertake these upgrades safely and efficiently, Woodlands 

Park Railway Station will be temporarily closed from Monday 22 

January until late April 2024.  

A bus substitute service will operate from Stop 17 Adelaide 

Terrace – west side between Woodlands Park and Edwardstown 

Railway Stations to connect passengers to the Seaford/Flinders 

train services.  

For further information about the bus substitute and public transport                                               

services, including timetables or to plan your journey, please visit                    

www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

When 

From Monday, 22 January 
2024 - late April 2024 

Hours of operation 

Day Works: 7am – 5pm 

Night Works: 7pm – 7am 

Where 

Woodlands Park Railway 
Station 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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The station underpass will also be closed during the temporary station closure. Pedestrians will be 

directed to use the pedestrian crossing at the north end of the station. Please see detour map over the 

page. Pedestrians and cyclists are asked to take care when travelling through the area.  

On street parking near the station along Adelaide Terrace and Railway Terrace will be reduced. Traffic 

management will also be in place, including speed restrictions and lane closures intermittently during 

construction. Please take care when travelling through the area and observe signage and traffic 

controllers. 

Access to nearby properties will be maintained at all times and every effort will be made to reduce 

impacts to local residents, businesses, public transport users and local road users. 

 

Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the work 

will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. Access to 

properties will be maintained and every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties 

and road users. 

For information about public transport services, including timetables or to plan your journey, please visit 

www.adelaidemetro.com.au. 

For further information: 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

  

mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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Woodlands Park Station works 

 

 

 


